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Places available in Year 1
We currently have 2 places available is Year 1. If
you know any family, friends, or members of the
community that are looking for places for their

child they need to go to
https://www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions

I hope your Easter break was filled with 
laughter and happiness! 

The children have come back to school eager to
learn and ready to enjoy a term of learning.

 

Thank you for your continued support on
attendance, uniform and home learning. 

By supporting us with these valuable aspects of
school life, it teaches your children to be

responsible and develop skills needed for life.   

Summer Term 1 2024 parents@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk

Vision Statement

The Beaumont family endeavors to create a love of lifelong learning,
grow healthy resilient minds and develop aspirational future citizens. Our

children will make a difference by leading by example, showing
tolerance and compassion within a diverse world and being an active

and valuable part of society.

A Message from Mrs Postle



World Book Day
World Book Day is always one of our favourite days of the year and this year

was no exception. 

Book character outfits looked fabulous, vocabulary costumes were as
creative as ever and many of us chose to come to school in our comfiest

pyjamas and dressing gowns! Showcasing these in assembly was a brilliant
start to the day. 

Reception held a Book and a Biscuit session with parents, Ladybridge High
School students came and read to children in the hall. Also, class teachers

went into a different class and read their favourite book.







We hope our families celebrating Eid enjoyed this special time of year and
had a blessed Eid filled with happiness, prosperity and good health.

Today, children are celebrating Eid with a party and have been treated to
a small bag of sweets.

Thank you to Anas, Dannyal and Faizan (from yer 6) for making all the
sweet bags for each child, including a special label for each bag.

Celebrating Eid

We hope our families had a safe and blessed
Ramadan. In school children enjoyed the displays
and Year 6 Spoke about the holy month of Ramadan
in our assembly.



Easter Bonnet and Easter Display Competition
Click on the posttop post below to go to the video

https://x.com/Beaumontprimary/status/1773314275827663075
https://x.com/Beaumontprimary/status/1773439638117519441


Bolton Steam Engine Grand Opening



Reception treated to living eggs!
Our Reception class received a delivery of living eggs this week of caterpillars

and chickens! It has been very exciting, and not just for Reception children
but the whole school and staff.

The eggs were looked after in an incubator until they were ready to hatch.
We were then treated to them hatching and are now enjoying looking after

them now. 

We are still waiting for the butterflies to take flight, but the children are having
fun and learning lots.

Mrs Suresh has kindly offered to look after them this weekend, so thank you,  



Year 6 had a fantastic time on their residential trip at the Anderton Centre. 

We arrived on Monday afternoon and went straight into activities including
tree climbing, low ropes and traverse wall. All were physical challenges that

required a combination of teamwork, skills and commitment. 

In the evening, we took part in lots of games with the focus being teamwork. 

Tuesday brought a full day of activities which started with crate stacking and
archery, which we all enjoyed. We made our way on to the water in the

afternoon for paddle boarding, the rain didn’t deter us from having a good
time, and some very brave children even jumped in and swam! 

In the evening we enjoyed Bushcraft activities which included den building
and roasting marshmallows. 

Our final day saw us back on the water on the rafted open canoes as we
rowed out to Liverpool Castle. We all had a brilliant time.









PSA Science Party
The children, staff and volunteers that attended the Science Party had were

very excited and were not disappointed.

They were treated to lots of amazing science from plasma balls, experiments
with fire, magic tricks and sound travel!

Some children had the opportunity to do the experiment themselves, and our
scientist even got Mr Mcloughlin up to take part with the Magic Cup Trick!

Everyone had such fun and each child was given a bag of treats to take
home with them.

The PSA raised more than £500 towards new student technology. 
Thank you.



Year 6 SATS are fast approaching, and it is important for the children to not
only be prepared to apply their knowledge in their tests, but also that

mentally they have the best possible mindset, and this is where you can help.

Revision - make sure that your child is given the time, space and support
they require at home to complete their revision.

Talk to your child and make sure they feel they are fully prepared and
work with them if they feel they have any gaps in their learning. If you are
unsure about anything speak to Miss Ruscoe. 

Try and ensure you don’t make it a big deal. Make no mistake, SATs are
important. They help prepare your child for the more formal teaching and
more frequent testing of secondary school. They may also be used by your
child’s next school to decide which sets your child will be in and they can
help build or break your child’s confidence. Your child will be aware of
how important they are, so make sure that at home you create a relaxed
atmosphere around the subject of SATs. 

Make sure that your child is well rested and not having any late nights in
the run up and during the exams - feeling tired restricts your memory
retention and application of learning.

Make sure they are at school in plenty of time - THEY CANNOT BE LATE.
Being late not only causes stress for your child, but can also disturb the rest
of the class before or during the exam, and that is not fair.

Make sure they have eaten a good nutritious breakfast too!

Most of all, tell them you are proud of them and encourage to be the best
that they can be!

 



Kindness Fund Launch 
Monday 22nd April

On Monday we are launching our Kindness Fund and you receive
a message vis the ParentApp and/or email.

We are introducing this fund because school budgets are very
tight, and the rise in the cost of living has affected school budgets

even further. However, as a school we still want to be able to
provide our children the high quality support, facilities and
resources to enhance their learning. The Kindness Fund will,

hopefully, be able to help us still provide some of these resources
that are becoming unaffordable.

The Kindness Fund will enable parents, carers, friends, family, staff
and the community to contribute to our school with either a regular

standing order or one off payments whenever they can. 

With its own dedicated bank account, we will be able to keep you
updated with what the contributions are spent on through the

year.

As always, your kindness and support is always very much
appreciated - every little helps.



Beaumont PSA Summer Fair
Saturday 15th June 11am - 2pm

This years Summer Fair is on Saturday 15th June. The PSA and School are
working hard to make this day full of fun activities, games, stalls, tombola’s,
raffles and delicious food for the whole family. We really hope you can join us
on the day. 

We will need volunteers on the day, so please let Jo is the office know if you
are able to volunteer on the day to help set up, supervise areas and/or pack
up at the end of the day.

In the run up to the Fair, we will be having non-uniform days in exchange for
prizes, chocolate and cakes:

Friday 3rd May - chocolate
Friday 14th June - cakes
Friday TBC - raffle prizes



Governor Corner
Susan Leach is our Chair of Governors
This week we hear from Susan about what
governors do, and as a member of the Beaumont
family for the past 30 years we thought it would
be nice to find out more about her.

What governors do:
The full board of Governors meet once a term to discuss all elements of the
school.

In addition to meeting as a full board, there are also two more boards that meet
once a term - Curriculum Committee and the Finance and Resources
Committee.

During these committee meetings we discuss for example, pupil assessment
data, attendance data, review our spending plans, health and safety and
staffing. We also review and authorise policies and look at school as a whole. 

We have very productive meetings where we hope to bring what our parents
and children want and need at Beaumont School.

Governor in the Spotlight - more about Susan
I have been part of the Beaumont family for the past thirty years. I worked
in a school as a Nursery Nurse then as a Senior Teaching Assiatant (Level 4)
for 22 years. 

I have been a governor here for 8 years and Chair of Governors for the last
3 years. I feel very privileged to be part of this amazing school where
children are at the heart of everything we do. Since being on the
Governors I have worked with the most amazing group of people who all
have one thing in common the good of the children at Beaumont who are
at the heart of everything we do.

I have one grown up child who has now given me 
and my husband an amazing grandson. I love to read
and watch crime detectives stories. I like all kinds of 
music but must admit I am still a huge Take That fan!!!!



Donut Friday
We’d like to thank you for your

continued support, the PSA
managed to raise a massive

£200.00!!!

Thank you so much to Cha Cha
Chai’s for providing all the donuts.

Science Party!
Hopefully the children loved the Science

Party on the last Wednesday. Thank you to
all the children that attended, they were

impeccably well behaved.

We managed to raise a total of £506.29!
towards new technology for our children.

The PSA organised a treasure hunt for over the spring break
around Ladybridge, and managed to raise £33.00.

 Every entrant that returned their completed sheet was given a
........ We also had a draw for the big prize - Grow your own furry

hedgehog wildlife garden - and the winner was.....



We raised a magnificent £168 today with the collection of
bags.

That is amazing! Well done and thank you everyone.

We hope you enjoyed the Well
Done cookies that were
available to buy during the
Parent Conference Meetings.

We managed to raise a total of
£152.99 towards new technology
for our children.

So far this academic year we have raised:

September - £88.00 - Hot Dog Friday

October - £983.00 - Magic Show, Well Done Cookies and
Manchester Half Marathon

November - £1,848.26 - Rainbow raffle, non-uniform day
and Winter Festival 

December - £263.95 - Christmas Shows

February - £397.98 - Movie Afternoon

March - £1,027.28 - Donut Friday, Well Done cookies,
Science Party and Bags 2 School



  Tuesday 23rd April Reception Trip to Smithills Farm

  Wednesday 24th April Year 4 Roman Workshop

  Monday 29th April Book Fair

  Tuesday 30th April The Mayor to visit in school

  Friday 3rd May Learning for Life

  Friday 3rd May Non-uniform day in exchange for chocolate

  Monday 6th May BANK HOLIDAY

  Wednesday 8th May Year 5 visit to Ladybridge Community Centre

  Thursday 9th May Year 2 Stay and Learn session (rescheduled)

  W/c 13th May Year 6 SATS

  Thursday 16th May Year 5 Jodrell Bank Trip

  W/c 20th May Year 2 Swimming @ Ladybridge High

  Monday 20th May Year 6 Bikeability (day 1)

  Tuesday 21st May Year 6 Bikeability (day 2)

  Wednesday 22nd May Year 4 Chester Roman Trip

  Wednesday 22nd May Year 6 visit to St Marys Church

  Friday 24th May Reception class Assembly

  Friday 24th May Year 1 Stay and Learn session

  Friday 24th May LAST DAY OF TERM

  Monday 3rd June SCHOOL CLOSED

  Tuesday 4th June BACK TO SCHOOL

Diary Dates

  Friday 3rd May



 While you spend money shopping online, retailers will donate to
Beaumont Primary School PSA! The PSA would like to share with you a
nice and easy way that you can also support us without it costing you.

Easy fundraising is an online 'cashback' website where you log in, find
the retailer you would like to shop with and then click on the selected

retailer to be directed to the retailers website. Anything you buy, school
will then receive a donation from the retailer. Even school purchases

items from retailers this way if we can!

There are some big retailers: Argos, Amazon, Iceland, John Lewis, Tui,
Booking.com, Morrisons, Boots, New Look, M&S, Hello Fresh, Ocado,

Tesco, Microsoft Store and so many more (there are more than 8,000!)

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/beaumontprimaryschoolpsa

Happy shopping. We'll keep you posted how much is raised and what
any monies raised will go towards.

Thank you all for your continued support.

Safeguarding
Safeguarding in schools is essential to keep children safe and ensure that we
uphold our duty of care. At Beaumont we strive to ensure that all our children

remain safe and free from harm. There are many ways in which we ensure that
this happens from compliance with local and national policies, child protection,
online safety, safer recruitment, safeguarding checks, health and safety, first aid,

managing medical conditions and wellbeing.

So far this year, all our staff and governors have read and understood the Keeping
Children Safe in Education Policy, received safeguarding training, completed

online safety training and are fully active in the multi-Agency response to Child
Protection concerns . Mr Bowden, our Site Manager has completed asbestos

awareness and working at heights. And three members of staff have received
Paediatric First Aid training – Mrs Lloyd, Mrs Hunter and Mrs Toone.

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/beaumontprimaryschoolpsa


Signing in 

The signing in system we
introduced in September,
InVentry, is working really well
for those children that come
into school late. However,
some of our children are
signing themselves out
instead of in, they are unsure
why they are late or are not
signing themselves in at all. 

From now on parents and
carers must  sign their children
in on the InVentry system and
not the children. 

Keep up to date 

Make sure you keep up to date with 
Class Dojo - ask your child’s teacher if
you don’t already have access

1.

Twitter -
https://twitter.com/Beaumontprimary

2.

Facebook -
https://www.facebook.com/BeaumontP
rimarySchool

3.

Website -
https://beaumontprimaryschool.co.uk/

4.

https://twitter.com/Beaumontprimary
https://www.theboltonnews.co.uk/news/24170832.world-book-day-marked-style-bolton-young-bookworms/?fbclid=IwAR0L1vBX0o7spEHalaaJu32J-lRN_y_u7uHxT072DvqeuIYFqR7vBT1qCQQ


Uniform Policy
Mrs Postle is very keen that all
children wear the correct
uniform and our policy is
followed. Click here for the
full policy: 
https://tinyurl.com/mwmer5jk

Children must come to
school in their full uniform - on
PE days they can arrive in
school in their PE kit and
trainers, and on non-PE days
they must be wearing their
school uniform and school
shoes.

Our uniform policy reflects
our values and reinforces our
school’s culture of high
expectations and academic
achievement. All pupils must
dress according to the
uniform policy. Our school
uniform is important to us. It is
one way in which we identify
ourselves as a school
community and it promotes a
strong, cohesive identity
which supports high
standards and expectations
in all areas of school life. It
promotes harmony between
different groups represented
in the school, and it
enhances security. Smartness
and high standards of
appearance are expected
at all times.




